
To the Senate Committee,
 
I support Senator Madigan's Bill to remove Medicare funding for abortions based on
unwanted gender. I do not believe our tax dollars should go to killing unborn babies
simply because they are not the preferred gender. Medicare funding should only go to
genuine medical issues, and aborting a child simply because one is not happy with the
child's gender is surely not a medical issue but one of lifestyle choice.
 
Yours sincerely
Alexander Witham




